


We request that we are allowed to raise pastured pigs within city limits. We
have done extensive research, visited small scale pig operations, consuited
experts at TAMU and a local veterinarian. We're working with the pig specialist
(PhD) at TAMU to obtain a grant to do pastured pork research. Only a small
group of pigs will be kept here, and once piglets are weaned off, they'll be
transferred off-site to reach market weight. The pigs will not be confined, as is
the general practice, but rotated every 2-4 weeks to a new paddock, within our
10 acres. This will mitigate odors, diseases, and parasites. Biosecurity
ractices will be in place to protect both the herd, us, and the community at
iarge. The goal is to ultimately create a premium brand of pork products, with a
prc acted revenue of $6k per pig.
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